
From: Kenneth Vacovec [mailto:kvacovec@vacovec.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 11, 2008 8:37 AM 
To: Comments 
Cc: Jayne Tyrrell; Lonnie Powers; Beth Lynch 
Subject: RIN#3046-AD37 IOLTA 
 
Please extend the protections of TLGP to the Interest On Lawyers Trust Accounts (IOLTA) in 
effect through out the United States. 
  
As a member of the Massachusetts IOLTA Committee, Former Chair of the Massachusetts Legal 
Needs Study, and Former President of the Massachusetts Bar Foundation, I am intimately aware 
of the power of the IOLTA Program to provide funding for legal services to those most in need in 
Massachusetts and through out the country. The IOLTA program provides funding for legal 
services which would other wise not be provided or would require further government funding.   
  
IOLTA accounts must be covered by TLGP to preserve the viability of the most important 
program. 
  
Thank you for your anticipated support of IOLTA. 
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